SPAGHETTI
SUPPER
FUNDRAISER

FREE WILL DONATION TO BENEFIT:
THE PLAMONDON FAMILY

Jim & Rachel Plamondon have 3 children attending St. Mary School. Jim recently had a construction
accident that will take many months to recouperate. St. Mary is here to take care of our extended

family by helping them offset some costs during Jim’s recovery.
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Wednesday, Feb. 1, 2023
4:30 - 7:00 pm

JOIN US FOR AN EVENING OF COMMUNITY DURING CATHOLIC SCHOOLS
WEEK: SPAGHETTI SUPPER, TOURS OF THE SCHOOL & ENROLLMENT
INFORMATION ALONG WITH A BASKETBALL SKILLS COMPETITION!

Catholic Schools Week 2023
January 29-February 4

Catholic Schools www.NCEA.org/csw #CSW23

\ Faith. Excollonce. Service.

Spaghetti supper served at:
Lake Leelanau, St. Mary School Cafeteria

303 St. Mary Street
231-256-9636




